
 
 

Memorandum 
July 10, 2007 

 
 
 
To:  TR-060279 - File 
   
From:  Kathy Hunter, Transportation Safety Compliance Manager  
 
Subject: TR-060279 – Washington Operation Lifesaver (OL) GCPF Project 

 
 
On June 28, 2006, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
(commission) awarded a GCPF grant of $10,750 for trespasser prevention, specifically 
installation of 700 feet of fencing near Underwood on SR-14 in the Columbia River 
Gorge. 
 
On July 9, 2007, OL submitted a request $6,285.56 for reimbursement for work pursuant 
to commission order. On June 19, 2007, commission staff conducted a site visit and 
verified that the project is completed, however staff noted that the approximate length of 
the fencing is between 570 and 580 feet, not 700 feet. As a result of the shorter length of 
the fence, staff is limiting reimbursement to no more than 83% of the $10,750 or $8,923.  
 
Please close this docket.  
 


